
Manx  Classic  2020  Cancellation
	 As you will now be aware, 
the Manx Motor Racing Club’s Manx 
Classic event for 2020, including the 
on-island training session scheduled 
for the 28 March has been cancelled.

	 The Manx Classic is unique 
and has been built up over several 
years, so to have to cancel this 
year’s event is very disappointing, 
particularly bearing in mind that last 
year was the first time that we not 
only filled the entry list to capacity 
but also had several reserves.

	 The reason for the 
cancellation is due to the spread 
of the Coronavirus, and the 
preventative actions and limitations 
placed on everyone as laid down by 
both the UK and Manx Governments regarding many aspects of normal life, together with the withdrawal and 
suspension by Motorsport UK of all event permits until at least the end of April 2020.

	 This situation is understandable and we should all do what we can to help others as well as 
ourselves.  The full text of Motorsports UK’s announcement can be found on their website:
https://www.motorsportuk.org

	 Many thanks to all of those who volunteered and made yourselves available as marshals and officials 
for the 2020 event.  Your contact details will be retained in our marshal database and you will be approached 
later this year regarding your help and assistance for this event in 2021.  

	 So if you want to start negotiations with management, log the event in your e-calendars or utilise that 
fridge magnet, the dates are:

	 	 •	 Thursday  29th April 2021	 	 The Sloc

	 	 •	 Friday 30th  April 2021	 	 Creg Willy’s

	 	 •	 Saturday 1st May 2021 	 	 Lhergy Frissell

Please look after yourselves over the next few months, be careful and remain safe.

Graham Malcolm, Clerk of Course 

Paul Dewar, Chief Marshal
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